DEFENSE CONTRACT MANAGEMENT AGENCY
DEFENSE CONTRACT MANAGEMENT
LONG ISLAND
605 STEWART AVENUE
GARDEN CITY, NY 11530-4761

IN'REPLY
REFER TO:

DCMAE-GGOH December 2. 2003

Mr. Jaime Arnedo, President
Aviation Repair Technical
12-10 Technology Drive

E. Setauket, NY 11733

SUBJECT: Acceptance of Quality System — ISO 9001-2000
Dear Mr. Arnedo:

A Quality System Evaluation was performed, at your company, in November 19, 2003 by
DCMA Long Island. This evaluation was performed by the cognizant DCMA Quality Assurance
Specialist (QAS) Mr. Richard Farrell.

It is my pleasure as the Administrative Contracting Officer of the DCMA Long Island
ISO 9001-2000. The evaluation was accomplished by a combination of analyzing available data
and physical verification of each element of the standard. '

Please be advised that this evaluation is only a snapshot of your quality system at the time
the evaluation was performed and DCMA Long Island may withdraw this Statement of Qualifica-
tion if the quality system is later found deficient.

Your qualification expires three years after the date of this letter or six (6) months after the
close of the last contract, whichever occurs first. Additionally, a revalidation may be considered

any time there is a significant change in your quality system.

Sincerely,

ANTHONY J. FEDERICO
Administrative Contracting Officer
Team Commack

Cc: DCMAE-GGO (J. Pezdek)
DCMAE-GGT (M. Smorto)
DCMAE-GGT (M. Varvaro)
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